Lions Club of Kandy Senkadagala
Project Report – International Appreciation Visit to Tambourine Village Lions Club, Australia
Project Title:
Strengthening Global Ties – Appreciation Visit to Tambourine Village Lions Club
Project Date:
11th April 2025
Project Chairman:
Lion Srilal Mendis (Treasurer, LCKS)
Reported by:
Lion Kamal Abeykoon (Club Secretary)
Project Overview:
During a recent visit to Australia, Lion Srilal Mendis, Treasurer of the Lions Club of Kandy Senkadagala, had the esteemed opportunity to personally present a memento of appreciation to the Tambourine Village Lions Club, recognizing their unwavering and heartfelt support over the past four years.
Purpose & Significance:
The Lions Club of Kandy Senkadagala has proudly collaborated with the Tambourine Village Lions Club on various Hunger Relief and Humanitarian Projects, benefitting numerous underprivileged families in Sri Lanka.
This year marks the 4th consecutive year of their generous contributions, and the appreciation gesture symbolized our deep gratitude for this meaningful partnership across borders.
Impact:
· Reinforced international collaboration and fellowship between the two Lions Clubs.
· Strengthened mutual commitment to sustainable community service and hunger relief efforts.
· Encouraged continued global partnerships for impactful Lions service worldwide.
Special Note:
We are grateful to the Tambourine Village Lions Club for their continued friendship in service, and we look forward to building on this strong foundation to bring greater relief and hope to those who need it most.

Closing Statement:
The Lions Club of Kandy Senkadagala extends heartfelt thanks to our international partners and reaffirms our dedication to “We Serve”—locally and globally.
This project was approved by the board 
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